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I wish to lodge the following objection. 

The balcony/terrace was never given planning permission. There should at the very least be a requirement 

that plants/shrubs be fully around the balcony border for privacy concerns.¿Most importantly, as a long-term 

resident at number 35 the change of use of it would seriously encroach on my privacy. My bedroom is 

adjacent to the terrace, and I do not wish to feel threatened or overlooked, which has happened in the past. It 

directly overlooks my garden and obviously, all the neighbouring gardens too would suddenly be overlooked, 

with us all losing privacy and enjoyment of our gardens.

I would therefore kindly ask you to consider not granting permission for this project.
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